
Hollywood Hills Elementary 

 
School Advisory Council 

Minutes 

05/11/2021 

Anita O’Sullivan- Chair 

• Welcome to Meeting                          Mrs. O’Sullivan  

Talking about next year, hoping everyone on committee can stay on the committee. If not, we will have 

to fill that position. Referencing to committee list.  We appreciate your support this year and would like 

to see you on the board again for next year.  We are always in need of parents that can represent gifted, 

ESOL and other student populations.  

This is our last meeting for SAC 2020/2021. Thank you for the constant support.  

                

 

• Principal’s update                                                                 Mr. Fossas  

Welcome to our last SAC meeting. Thank you to P.T.A, and all of our parents, schoolwide, for making 

teacher appreciation week such a wonderful event. Teachers have had a tough last 14 months. F.S.A for 

those in 3rd, 4th, 5th grade, FSA math. After tomorrow, our 3rd and 4th graders will be done with FSA. Next 

week, on the 18th and 19th is FSA Science. This is only for our 5th grade students. Summer learning 

experience. Not the way it has been in the past, where it was only for struggling/striving students. Due 

to the pandemic, summer school is open to everyone in BCPS from K to 5th Grade. Summer school 

begins, Monday, June 21st through Thursday, July 22nd. Any child can attend, if you would like your child 

to receive additional instruction, you are more than welcome to enroll your child in our summer school. 

Link is on our website, to attend summer school, or you can use the email/Parent Link sent previously. 

This does include 5th graders, moving on to middle school. They will not be attending at their middle 

school they would be attending here. Thank you to Mrs. Kraus for putting on our monthly Kraus in the 

House events. Flyers went home today you may also access the flyer on our school’s website. Link is on 

the scrolling banner at the top of our school website. Anxiously waiting to see our families back on 

campus for the new school year. 



                                                                                       

• School updates - Literacy                                                    Mrs. Dallas 

Literacy update: ELA FSA testing and all primary end of year testing has been completed. Currently, 

teachers are completing the third Benchmark assessment. Final edition of the Panther post. It will be 

distributed once it arrives.  This evening will be the last Kraus in the House for K-2 students.  

 

 

• Specials and Science                                                            Dr. Saef    

It’s been a good year, especially for our burrowing owls. Taking classes out to see them. Special area 

teachers not only traveling to classrooms, also assisting with FSA testing this week. Enforce to 

children that wildlife, we do not want to take them as pets. Continue to recycle at home. Specials: 

There is no programs pending as far as special events. Coach is planning to do Jump Rope for Heart, 

same sort of programs we have done in the past.    

Specials: There is no programs pending as far as special events. Coach is planning to do Jump Rope for 

Heart, same sort of programs we have done in the past.  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

• Enjoy Summer Vacation                                     Mrs. O’Sullivan 

 

 

 


